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It’s been a jam packed week at Southern Road with some amazing and slightly different maths work 

taking place for Maths Week. Lots of the work you can see on our twitter page.

We also were very excited and lucky to have welcomed the visit of the Ghanaian Deputy Minister of 

Education to the school.

 The minister met teachers and pupils and discussed the work they have been doing with school 

partners in Ghana  with the ‘Connecting Classroom’ projects themed around climate Change and the 

‘Story of Water’ project.  Some of our pupils had the opportunity to share in detail their amazing 

work. It was such a pleasure to meet the minister and his team and we look forward to continue our 

work with schools in Ghana and other countries.  A big thank you to Mrs Chance and other staff for 

setting up the visit (at very short notice!)

Have a great weekend

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/


Safeguard question of the week

Thanks to everyone for their entries this week, some real quality entries were 
received. Congratulations to the winning class 5PG!  As computing Lead Mr 
Greengrass is more than familiar with technology and his class submitted their ideas 
via a jamboard.

Website:
www.southernroadprimary.com

Contact:
0208 471 9048

Email:
info@southernroadprimary.com

With things returning a little bit more to normal covid wise 
Year 6 have been visiting the Tate Britain, with different visits 
planned for year groups this half term, the question for this 
week is 'How can you keep yourself safe on school visit?'                           
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Year group class work ‘shout out of the week.’

After studying the poem, ‘Caged Bird’ by Maya Angelou, Year 6 have written their own 
freedom poems and what an amazing job they have done! Truly impressive and inspiring. 
There are lots more examples on our twitter page.



Children in Need Competition
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Maths Week 2021

Happy Maths Week Southern Road Primary! 
It’s been a whirlwind week of online problem solving workshops, rockstars competitions 
and even taking part in Southern Road’s very first Maths World Cup.

We’ve found Maths in places that we didn’t expect, from out on the playground to tucked 
into the corners of our classrooms and corridors. Here are some highlights of our week - we 
can’t wait until next year!

Design your own Pudsey bear competition to raise money for Children 
in Need. Please check your child's bag for more information. Prizes 
include book vouchers and mini golf tickets.


